
                                                   
 

 
  

Turriff WTW is a medium sized works serving Turriff and the coastal towns of north 

Aberdeenshire. It also supplements the wider network in Moray when demand is high. 

Turriff WTW is subject to a DWQR Enforcement Notice due to the incapabilities on site 

for removal of Cryptosporidium from the treatment process. This has been mitigated 

by the addition of UV treatment, but many issues remain and the Enforcement Notice 

is still in place, with a new works anticipated in 2030. The site has a number of both 

asset and management related issues that will both require attention to ensure that 

Turriff can produce compliant water until the new site is in place.  

 

DWQR identified nine findings. Proposed interventions to address DWQR’s findings, along 

with completion dates and any interim mitigations that will be put in place have been agreed 

with Scottish Water. 

 

DWQR will monitor completion of agreed interventions, and may request evidence of 

completion or re-visit the site. 
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